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Jan 22nd - Erin Ramsey  

           

 

Jan 8th - Laura Market – Shen Yun Performance  

"Dare to Care” 

President Rich opened the meeting with Jeff Olson delivering the Invocation, Pledge to Our Flag 
and Optimist Creed. 
 
We had a great meeting on Wednesday, December 18th as this was our Christmas Party with 16 
members present. Thanks to President Rich Hawley for ordering and bringing in food from 
Renne’s Restaurant. We had plenty of sandwiches and wrappers with their great mashed          
potatoes and special green beans.   Their very tasty cookies finished the meal. 
 
The highlight of the day was the induction of Levi Schroeder.  President Rich did the honors.  
Colleen York, her sponsor, presented her with her membership pin. We welcome Levi to our 
club and know she will be a great member.   
 
We had not scheduled a speaker so first up was our Mean Ole Sarge, Josh Paulson who asked 
Christmas trivia questions   He also collected a lot of conscience money.  Ron Eberhart put in a 
couple of bucks as his daughter was in flight from Ireland to spend the holidays with he and  
Emma  Lee.  Many other contributed as well. 
 
Fun and games provided by Ron Eberhart.  He had the members play a Christmas game which 
had drawings of pictures that depicted a Christmas Song.  Sally Olson and Levi Schroeder had 
the most correct and each received a music CD courtesy of Ron. 
 
Rich reminded members who had signed up for the Salvation Army Bell Ringing about their 
scheduled day on December 20th.  
 
Our next meeting with be in the New Year 2020 on January 8th. 
 
Remember, we will be moving the meeting location to the front of the building (glass cage) 
which is adjacent to the Blue and Gold Room. 
 
Our speaker will be Laura Market who will be taking about the musical play/drama in January, 
Shen Yen. 
 
That’s it for this year….HAPPY NEW YEAR to all members…Ron 
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“Optimist OPTICS” 

Rich Hawley - President 
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